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22nd September 2017 
 
Dear Parents / Carers, 

As part of our new topic ‘ Heroes’, we will be thinking about people who help us in our local community. Next 
week we will be going on a village walk and there may also be opportunities for some children to visit 
particular places (e.g. the post office or church) later on in the term. We would really appreciate it you could 
complete and sign the consent slip below which would cover all such events. 

In addition, we will require volunteers to support the ratios for the village walk taking place this Thursday 
morning. If you are available, please come and speak to your child's Class Teacher.  

Many thanks 

Rio Parsons 

__________________________________________________________________________________________ 

Local Visit Consent for 2017/18 Academic Year 

Pupil(s) Name: ……………………………………………………………… 

I give / do not give permission for my child to be taken out in the local community by a qualified member of 
staff. This would include village walks, visits to the Shop, Post Office, Garage and Church. (Separate 
authoristaion will be requested for school trips that involve transport by car and coach) 

I confirm there are no changes to the medical information held by my school.  

  

I agree to my child receiving medical treatment in the event of an accident occurring: I understand that a 

member of staff will do their best to contact me prior to such treatment.  

 

 

Sign (Parent/ Carer)………………………………………………………………..    Date:.................................….. 
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